Newsletter

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have had another great week of learning which has also included trips and
visitors. Year 6 welcomed the magistrates into their classroom to talk to them about
a range of different things to do with the law. They discussed the legal age of
responsibility for a crime as well as the process in a magistrates court.

Hawks Class in Year 5 were busy making blueberry muffins with a crumble top. They
smelt delicious and Kestrels Class are looking forward to making them next week!
Year 4 had fun making a switch in Science this week using a paper clip and split pins.
They found out that we need a complete circuit to make a lightbulb work.

Year 3 went on a trip to the Gurdwara in Gravesend to support their learning about
Sikhism.

Year 2 designed their own fruit or vegetable based on Arcimboldo's famous artwork.
The children will be bringing their designs to life out of clay next week.

Year 1 have been busy colour mixing in Art, creating secondary colours out of primary
colour paints.

In Reception, Miss Paterson has been talking about fire safety and then showed the
children the ‘Kelly Kettle’ in Forest School. They all enjoyed a hot chocolate outside!
In Nursery our children drew their own self portraits, made playdough and enjoyed
listening to the story of “The Colour Monster.’

Harvest Festival is taking place in school on Wednesday. We will be accepting
donations from Monday. A letter has been posted with more information.

Parents Evening is the last week of term. Please book onto our Parents Evening
system to secure a slot to speak with your child’s class teacher. Any problems please
speak to the school office.

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Robson

Term 1 23-24
Week 5
Friday 6th October

Attendance

The classes with
the best

attendance this
week are:

Kingfishers (Y1)
Squirrels (Y2)
Foxes (Y4)
Seals (Y3)

WELL DONE!

Playground Equipment PROUD MOMENT...

A reminder that the

_ Year 3 have been praised this week on
children should not be

playing on the trim trail or their trip, for their amazing attitude,

gym equipment before or respect and the great questions they

after school. Thank you for

JOUF SUPBOT, asked. A huge well done to all of Year 3!

E-mail: office@riverside.medway.sch.uk

01634 338700

Upcoming Events

6.10.23-8.10.23—Year 6
residential trip.

11.10.23—Harvest Festival
in school.

12.10.23—RWI (phonics)
parent workshop at 2:30pm
with Miss Tullett.
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This week we are celebrating....

Hubrig ~ Otters

4.10.23
5.10.23

l WALT: write a newspaper article using inwerted commas. ’
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